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Notice 

To 
All students, 
 
 
At the time when entire nation is under lockdown state due to COVID-19 global 
pandemic, you have been advised to stay home and remain safe in compliance with 
government directives. At the same time, we are also concerned with your studies and 
advise you to utilize your quality time with full potential, while being at home, towards 
your studies. The faculty members are putting in so much effort to help in your studies 
through online mode using Zoom Cloud Meetings, Google Classroom, WhatsApp etc.  
The study material is also being uploaded on HBTU website continuously. In addition to 
this, you may also learn through NPTEL, MOOCS, SWAYAM, You Tube etc.  and from 
other freely available teaching sites. 

In this time of difficulty, you are advised to sincerely attend the online classes/E-lectures 
being conducted by the faculty and remain in touch with them for any of your queries.  

At the end, I would reiterate that please remain indoor, maintain personal hygiene, 
adopt social distancing and follow government directives to help avoid community 
transmission of COVID-19.  

     
(Prof. Ram Naresh) 
 
Copy to: Staff Officer, Vice Chancellor Secretariat for bringing it to the kind notice of 

hon’ble Vice Chancellor, HBTU Kanpur 
 
 


